
 ST. LUKE’S CHURCH OF ENGLAND 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Friday 5th May 2023 

 
 

 

Monday 

Week Commencing Monday 8th May 2023  

                    Year 6 SATs Week 

Bank Holiday School Closed 

 

Tuesday 

 

Guitar/Brass Lessons 

Year 4 Wider Opportunities Brass Lessons  

Year 5+6 Lunch Time Cricket Club 

Year 3+4 Cricket Club 

 

Wednesday 

 

Percussion Lessons 

Year 5+6 Lunch Time Rugby Club 

Thursday Reception Trip to Martin Mere 

Violin/Piano/Keyboard Lessons 

Year 1+2 Football Club 

Reception Multi Sports Club 

 

Friday 

 

Sunday 

 

 

 

 

Year  3+4 Lunch Time Cricket Club 

 

Sunday Club every 2nd and 4th Sunday each month 

 

 

 

We would like to wish all of our families a happy Coronation 
weekend  and we hope that you all enjoy your celebrations.   

The children have had a fabulous day in school,  beginning 
with a enactment of the Coronation.  School has presented all 

the children with a keepsake 
commemorative Coronation bookmark and coin which 

they should have brought home today. 

We would like to wish King Charles III a long, happy and 
successful reign over the United Kingdom. 

‘God Save the King’ 



 

Voluntary School Crossing Patrol 

If  anyone would like to volunteer to go on a rota of 
‘Voluntary Road Crossing Patrol’ helpers, please contact Mr 

Hardaker or the school office. 

Full training for this voluntary roll will be given by Wigan 
Council.    

School Trips 

Please note that if we do not receive enough donations towards the 
cost of school trips, unfortunately they may have to be cancelled. 

Parents are able contact the school office in confidence if 
they have any concerns or queries regarding any of the 

trips that have been organised for the children during the 
summer term. 

Wanted 

Year 1 is looking for books that link with the topics the 
children learn about during the school year.  They are 

looking for books about the UK, the Royal Family, space, 
maps, where we live and how life has changed in living 

memory.  If you have any books on these topics that you are 
willing to donate to Year 1, Mrs Finch and Mrs Beechey 

would be very grateful.  Thank you.        

Year 6 SATs Week 

We would like to wish Year 6 well with their SATs tests next week. The 
children and staff have all been working hard in preparation for these 

tests.   

There will be a Year 6  breakfast club from 8.15am every morning next 
week, where the children (and staff) can enjoy a slice 

of toast, drink of juice and chat. 

Could we please ask that the children get a good 
nights sleep and have some breakfast at home before 

arriving at school. 

St Luke’s Church Spring Fayre 

St Luke’s Church are holding a Spring Fayre on 
Saturday 13th May at 10.00am in Church. 

Thank you for all the good as new toys which were sent 
into school yesterday. 



Inspire Dates 

Tuesday 20th June — Inspire for half of the new 
Reception class with parents (families to be informed) 

Wednesday 21st June — Inspire for half of the new 
Reception class with parents (families to be informed) 

Thursday 29th June — Inspire session for the whole of 
the new Reception class without parents 

Golborne Carnival 

Golborne Carnival will take place on Sunday 14th May 
this year.  If you would like to buy a raffle ticket for the 
prize draw please send £1.00 per ticket into school in a 

labelled envelope.  Thank you. 

Music Evening 

A show case of our fantastic musical talent will take place 
on Tuesday 27th June at 6.30pm in school.  If your child 

has music lessons in school their teachers will be talking 
with them about whether they want to perform in the 

concert.  Further details will follow for all of the children 
performing. 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 8th May — Bank Holiday Monday 

Tuesday 9th to Friday 12th May — Year 6 SATs 

Thursday 11th May — Reception trip to Martin Mere 

W/C Monday 15th May — Year 2 SATs 

Tuesday 16th May — Year 6 Confirmation Class starts 

Thursday 18th/Friday 19th May — Pegasus in school 

Thursday 18th May — Year 6 Rounders competition 

Monday 22nd May — Reception New Intake meeting 6.30pm in school 

Tuesday 23rd May — Year 3 trip to Kenyon Hall Farm 

Tuesday 23rd May — Year 6 Confirmation Class 

Tuesday 23rd May — Year 4 Wider Opportunities Brass Concert  (Year 4 
parents/grandparents/carers only)  

Friday 26th May — School closes for half term 



Dates for your Diary 

Monday 12th June — School re-opens 

W/C Monday 12th June — Year 1 Phonics screening 

W/C Monday 12th June — Year 4 Multiplication Times Tables Check 

Tuesday 13th June — Year 6 Confirmation Class 

Tuesday 13th June — Year 5+6 Cricket competition 

Wednesday 14th June — Opening of LOGOS Arts Festival at Spinners Mill 
Leigh, Year 4 will be performing a dance in the ceremony after school. The 

exhibition will be on show until Wednesday 21st June 

Wednesday 14th June — Year 5+6 girls Cricket competition 

Thursday 15th June — Year 6 Leavers Service at Liverpool Cathedral 

Tuesday 20th June — Year 6 Confirmation class 

Thursday 22nd June — Year 1 trip to Imagine That 

Tuesday 27th June — Year 4 trip to Liverpool World Museum 

Tuesday 27th June — Music Evening 6.30pm in School 

Thursday 29th June — Class photographs 

Friday 30th June — GHS Transition Day 

Wednesday 5th July —  Sports Day Infants AM, Juniors PM 

Wednesday 5th July — Year 6 Confirmation 7pm in St Thomas’ Church 

Friday 7th July — Non-uniform day, please bring in items of sports 
equipment 

Friday 7th July — Provisional date for the Summer Fayre 

Tuesday 11th July — Year 5+6 End of Year Production 1.30pm and 6.30pm 

Tuesday 11th July — Year 3 Music Gala at Robin Park 

Friday 14th July — Reserve Sports Day   

Thursday 20th July — Annual Awards and Presentation of Year 6 Bibles 

Friday 21st July — St Luke’s has got Talent 

Friday 21st July — End of term 3.15pm 

 

 

 

 


